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Thursday 16th March 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

As a school, we have an ongoing commitment to ensure our practice promotes and strives for 

equality in all areas. We have therefore decided to make this a school priority. This is not 

something that we can do alone, or in one year, so I am writing to you to ask for support. I will 

be holding a Parent Advisory Group meeting for all parents in the school. 

 

The purpose of this meeting will be: 

● For the school to share our equity plans 

● For parents to share any general issues to be worked into training and planning 

● For parents to offer ideas or support 

 

We will hold a meeting termly and our first meeting will be at Randall Place at 9:15am on Friday 

24th March 2023.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Victoria Gallagher 
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